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Dear Associate 

 

FWC Matter No. (AM2014/217 and others) 

With regard to the Fair Work Commission’s Statement of 24 February, 4 yearly review of modern 

awards—Group 3 and 4 awards (AM2014/217 and others) (at paragraph 20(ii)), and the summary of 

proposed variations (at item 28), we advise that we wish to withdraw our outline of submission of 4 

December 2014 (AM2014/272).  

Our position has changed, and we no longer wish to pursue the quantum of changes expressed in that 

outline in relation to weekend penalty rates and late/early work. 

The matter has been repursued in a subsequent submission. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Noel Teskey 

(Senior Workplace Relations Consultant) 

 

 

 

 


